
 

ices Letter - Oct 19.doc 

 
Miss Finaldi 

  

 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Christmas Decorations 

We would like you and the children to help us to decorate the School Hall to make Holy Cross 

School feel festive! Every child will be bringing home a Christmas template in the next few days 

(a different one for each class) to decorate. 

Please follow the simple instructions set out below and hopefully you can all look forward to 

seeing the School Hall beautifully decorated with our children’s masterpieces! 

• Cut out the card decoration template. 
 

• Decorate both sides as beautifully as you can – you can decorate 
it with pencils, pens or collage, be creative! 

 

• Put a length of string or ribbon through the hole in the top so the 
decoration can be hung (The hole is marked) Please do not tie the 
string 

 

• Return your decoration to school, as soon as possible, ready for 
hanging 

 

• Enjoy the time together preparing for Christmas and have fun! 
 

We would like to thank you in advance for helping to make our School Hall beautiful for the 

celebration of Christmas. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Mahony 

Head of School 
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